Vicky Marvin

From: Kate Addoh il
Sent: 07 March 2006 10:47

To: Alana Miller

Subject: FW: Interferon Alfa and ribavirin for the treatment of mild chronic hepatitis C Appraisal
Consultation Document & Evaluation Report RCGP COMMENTS

Dear ms Miller

Please see RCGP comments below on the Interferon Alfa and ribavirin for the
treatment of mild chronic hepatitis C Appraisal Consultation Document &
Evaluation Report:

COMMENT :

Having read the hardcopy and the comments as well as reading again the
consultation document, I strongly feel that the college should agree with NICE on
extending treatment to patients with mild to moderate disease as I have already
said prior to this. With regards to:

Question number 1 I think that all relevant evidence has been considered (to best
of my knowledge)

Question Number 2: To the best of my current knowledge the summaries of clinical
and cost effectiveness are reasonable including their interpretation.

Question Number 3: I think the recommendations are acceptable to be used for the
preparation of Guidance to Nice.

I would like to thank Dr Carola Sander-Hess for taking the time to review the
documents and comment on behalf of the RCGP.

Please could you email me on safe receipt of this.
Regards

Kate Addoh
Health Technology Appraisals Administrator
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